TACOMA CITY COUNCIL
MINUTES OF THE BUDGET HEARING

City Council Chambers
November 17, 1987

Deputy Mayor Rasmussen called the public hearing to order at 5:50 p.m.

Council members present: 8 - Hyde, McElliott, Moss, Mykland, Nielsen,
Stenger, Warnick, and Deputy Mayor Rasmussen. Absent: 1 - Mayor Sutherland.

Deputy Mayor Rasmussen announced that the purpose of the public hearing
was to review the 1988 Preliminary Budget for General Government. He stated
that copies of the 1988 Preliminary Budget In Brief were available to the
public at the back of the Council Chambers.

Deputy Mayor Rasmussen announced that this was a regular, advertised
public hearing and that notice had been duly published and should be
incorporated by reference into the record.

Erling Mork, City Manager, reviewed the financial outlook for the City.
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Judy Sheridan, Budget Officer, made 2 presentation on the 1988 General
Government Budget.

Deputy Mayor Rasmussen called for public testimony on the 1988 General
Government Budget.
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Speaking on the budget were:

Harriet Amato President, League of Women Voters,
Tacoma-Pierce County

Alfred Sortland Tacoma Resident
Ted Amell Tacoma Resident
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Counci) Members Mykland and McElliott commented on the budget.

- There being no further comments, Deputy Mayor Rasmussen declared the
public hearing closed at 6:15 p.m.
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